
Dear sir, 

  

As the English teacher of the school in Sri Lanka at which the students of your school 

conducted English teaching sessions on 26th,27th and 28th January 2014, which was 

facilitated by Global Sapiens Edutour LTD, I wish to convey my sincere thanks to you 

on behalf of the principal, teachers and students of our school. It was an interesting 

and beneficial program and was so successful. 

  

It is a great pleasure to have your students at our school and above all our students 

were enormously benefited by the teachings of your students which gave them a 

better exposure to English language communication as they received an opportunity 

to interact with a foreign set of students which kind of opportunity they hardly 

receive. The students of our school were immensely delighted by the activities and 

performances of your students. 

  

We are really grateful to you for sending your students here and giving this precious 

opportunity to the students of our school. 

Moreover the book shelves and the books offered to us as donation and goodwill by 

your school are greatly appreciated by all of us here. It’s pleasure to host your 

students and we would like to have another set of students from your school again 

to conduct that kind of a program in the future as well. Thank you very much. 

  

Yours’ faithfully 

Sankalpa Gamage 

English teacher 

Angunukolawawe primary college.  

 


